Follow-Up on Your Credit Card Referral

Dear [Recipient's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding your recent referral for our
credit card rewards program. We appreciate your effort in spreading the word and would like to
ensure you have received your referral benefits.

If you have not yet received your rewards, please let us know, and we will be happy to assist you
in getting them as soon as possible. If you have any questions or need further information, feel
free to reach out.

Thank you for being a valued part of our community!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Company Name]
[Your Contact Information]



